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I am in opposition to SB 210 and encourage you to defeat it.   

Oregon's vote by mail system has successfully been in place for many years, and 

there is no legitimate reason to change it now.   

This appears to be just another over-reach coming down from the current 

administration at the federal level, and it  must be stopped. 

   


